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Katie LaBrie

From:  
Sent: July 29, 2022 3:21 PM
To: Rocky View Tax Section
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Late Payment of Property Taxes

Do not open links or attachments unless sender and content are known. 

To Whom It May Concern. 

Please understand that I am very sorry that I was late paying our property taxes this year.  I have no one to blame 
except myself.  I am not a person who takes my responsibilities lightly and am deeply ashamed of my oversight.  The 
end of June was a physically and emotionally challenging time for me.  I have recently lost both my parents; my mom in 
2019 and my dad in 2021.  On July 3 we held a Celebration of Life in their honour.  I was the primary organizer of that 
event and spent the last two weeks of June preparing the slideshow.  When we left for BC at the end of June I failed to 
take my property tax statement with me and completely forgot about it.  One July 5 the realization hit me.  I 
immediately paid the bill in its entirety.  I know it was my own mistake but I respectfully ask the Council for a reduction 
in the $650 bill I received.  I can assure you that this will never happen again and that I will endeavour to pay my taxes 
early every year going forward. 

Sincerely, 
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